
  

 
 

  

 

  

 

  

 

Tilston Parochial CE Primary School 
 

Headteacher: Mrs Kelsey Mort 

Website: www.tilston.cheshire.sch.uk 

27th April 2018 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This week started with the introduction of our ‘Muddy Monday’ Club. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed exploring the outdoors.  During the session 

the children demonstrated a range of skills whilst working in pairs.  Look at the 

pictures of our fun afternoon. 

 

                              
 

Can I please remind parents that children attending the club need a change 

of clothes.  We will be going outside in all weathers so please provide old 

clothes, boots/wellies and a set of waterproofs.  

 

Personal Development Goals 

 

This week’s personal development goal is to concentrate.  When your mind 

runs away from things, you cannot accomplish them effectively and 

efficiently.  Well done to the following children who have demonstrated their 

ability to concentrate in school this week.  We look forward to celebrating 

their achievements on Friday in assembly. 

 

Stars of the Week 
YR Harri: concentrating well in Maths. 
Y1 Isobel: always listening and concentrating well in class. 
Y2 Corey: improved concentration in class. 
Y3 Ruby: improved concentration and focus on her work. 
Y4 Lucy: increased concentration and focus. 
Y5 Ella: focusing on activities.  
Y6 Jasmine: understanding techniques and methods to aid 

concentration. 
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Our Star Hand Writers                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EYFS Class Worship 

 

Well done to our EYFS children for a fantastic class worship this morning.  It was 

lovely to see so many of you and thank you for joining us.  The children shared 

a very important message about giving to someone in a way to provide help, 

support and love and not expecting anything in return.  It is our aim to think of 

ways we can show people we care in and around our school.  

 

Parent Committee Meeting 

 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the Parent Committee meeting 

last night.  The meetings are really useful and some important issues were 

raised which I would like to address. 

 

Can I take my child out of school for a family holiday? 

 

No.  Parents are legally responsible for ensuring their children receive 

education in accordance with section 7 of the Education Act 1996 and if on 

a school roll that they regularly attend school.  There is, however, a 

discretionary power held by Headteachers to authorise absence in 

exceptional circumstances. 

 
Please note: This is not an entitlement and a family holiday is not an 

exceptional circumstance.  Children legally have to be in school from the 

age of 5 years. 

 

                Menu for week beginning 30th April 2018  

Monday Beef burger in a bun  

or jacket with cheese 

Tuesday Pasta bolognese 

or jacket potato with tuna 

Wednesday Award-Winning Roast Gammon Dinner 
Thursday Chicken curry 

or cheese & tomato pasta and salad 

Friday Fish & chips or omelette & chips 

Class Worship 

 

We would like to invite you to our 

Class Worship this term. 
  

Y5&6 Kestrels:  Friday 8th June at 

9:05am 

 

We hope you will be able to join 

us. 
 



  

 

The policy we have in place is in accordance with the primary schools in our 

cluster.  No requests for holidays during term time will be authorised by myself, 

as Headteacher.  In exceptional circumstances I would encourage parents to 

make an appointment to discuss your circumstances where a decision will be 

made. 

 

Lunchtime Supervisor 

 

Mrs Weaver is absent from work due to illness and we hope to see her back 

very soon.  For the next four weeks we are looking for someone who is willing 

to cover lunchtime support from 11:45-1:00pm daily.  The role entails 

supporting children in the dining room and supervising play on the yard.  This 

can be a shared role if more than one person is available to help.  If you are 

interested in covering, please see Mrs Farmer in the office. 

 

Prayer of the week: by Savannah (Worship Leader) 

 

May the peace of the Father fall on this school. 

May the love of Jesus fill this school. 

May the spirit of God give energy to this school.   

Amen 

 

Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend with friends and family. 
 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

 

Mrs Kelsey Mort  
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